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NOTES:

The Review Board held scoping sessions for the Environmental Assessment of Tamerlane Ventures’ Pine
Point Project in Hay River and Ft. Resolution on August |16-17, 2006. The purpose of these meetings was
to identify issues and concerns that parties feel should be addressed in the Environmental Assessment.
The meetings were well attended and brought forth a variety of important issues. We thank all parties

for their involvement in these scoping exercises. All presentations from the Scoping Sessions will be put
on the Public Record this week.

The Review Board is compiling all of the comments and questions from the scoping sessions for
consideration when drafting Terms of Reference for the EA. A list of meeting minutes will be sent to
the distribution list and added to the Public Record during the week of August 21-25. If there
are concerns about the accuracy of those minutes, please contact me.

As indicated at the Scoping Sessions, the Review Board will accept written scoping comments for the
Public Record from any participants if there were any issues you have identified related to the proposed
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development that were not discussed at the Scoping Sessions. The Review Board will accept these
-comments until end of day Thursday, August 24 for consideration in drafting the Terms of
Reference. Any comments received after August 24 will be considered by the Review Board when
assessing comments on the forthcoming Draft Terms of Reference and Work Plan for the EA, which will be
distributed in early September.

As always, contact me with any questions.

Regards,

Alistair MacDonald
Environmental Assessment Officer
(867) 766-7052
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